
 

Reception Class Assembly/Coffee Morning  ~ Wednesday 5th February ~ 9.00am 

As mentioned previously in the Yellow Pages  and the letter sent out this week, next Wednesday is 

Reception's class assembly. Thank you to everyone who has already returned their  slip requesting 

places. If you need any extra spaces, please just let the office or Reception teachers know. 

 

KWPS ~ YELLOW PAGES 

31st January 2020 

NSPCC Number Day ~ 7th February 

You should have received a letter earlier this week in relation to  ‘’Number Day’ 

which we are holding in school a week on Friday. This is to raise money for the 

NSPCC and to show that maths can be fun.  

We are asking the children to take part in ‘Dress Up for Digits ’ on that day, when they can  come to 

school in their own  clothes with a number somewhere on it or associated with it  eg cap, date, football 

shirt or maybe even a ‘onesie’ in return for a donation to NSPCC. 

 

Education Sunday ~ 9th February 

Unfortunately we have only received one reply for taking part in Education Sunday  at Kirkham Meth-

odist Church (which is situated next to our school).  Therefore I am giving another opportunity to vol-

unteer. It is a week on Sunday, 9th February. The service will begin at 10.30am and should be finished 

by 11.30am. There are normally cakes and refreshments afterwards. Parents are welcome to join us 

for the service but don’t need to.   

If your child would like to take part please ensure the slip is returned on Monday so that we can make 

the decision whether we are able to go ahead and write and practise what we will be saying.  
 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

I give permission for my child/children to take part in Education Sunday on 9th February 

 
Name of child/children _____________________________________________ Years ______ 

 

Name of child/children _____________________________________________ Years ______ 

PTFA ~ Uniform Shop 

In response to requests from parents, the PTFA are  intending to run regular second hand uniform 

sales.   

Therefore donations of any unused or outgrown school uniform (excluding shirts but including coats) 

would be gratefully received. Please could these be sent into the office by the end of next week to al-

low time for sorting/washing etc.   

Forest School ~ Year 3 ~ Thursday 6th February 

Just a reminder that  Year 3 have a Forest School /Stoneage Day next Thursday morning or after-

noon,  This will take place whatever the weather so the children will need to come in their own, warm 

clothes and waterproof coats and wellies if they have them. However they will also need trainers or 

other shoes to wear when they are not taking part in the session. .  


